

A CONTRACTOR OF THE PROPERTY O



DESERT OF CALIFORNIA

OASIS OF SAN DIEGO

JULY / AUGUST 2019

AlBahr Strong • 6 Months and Running!



REFEWERENCE OF THE PROPERTY OF

DESERT OF CALIFORNIA • OASIS OF SAN DIEGO

Al Bahr Shrine

Chartered May 13, 1913 5440 Kearny Mesa Road San Diego, California 92111-1393 Phone (858) 292-0092 •Fax (858) 292-5618 www.albahrshrine.org • office@albahrshrine.org

July 2019

June29th - July 4th Imperial Session
1 Past Potentates 11 a.m.
4 Independence Day
Coronado Parade 8 a.m.
RB Parade - Tin Lizzies 2 p.m.
6 Drum and Bugle SM 11 a.m.
9 Director Staff SM
Antique Car SM 9 a.m.
Northern Sinaloa SM 7 p.m.
11 Director Staff Hamburgers 11 a.m.
Yacht Club SM 5:30 p.m.
12 Al Bahr Stated Meeting 5:30 p.m.
12 Al Dalli Stateu Meeting 3.30 p.iii.
13
17 Peace Officers SM 5 p.m.
18-21 RV Club Outing Chula Vista Elks
18 Director Staff Hamburgers 11 a.m.
Culiacan SM 7 p.m.
19 Past Masters SM
20 Sons of the Desert SM
Islanders SM 12 p.m.
21 Past Potentates Fun Raising Event 10 a.m.
22 Greeters Meeting
Divan BOD Meeting 6 p.m.
25 Mexicali Clinic
Director Staff hamburgers 11a.m.
Antique and Classic cars Cookout 6 p.m.
27 Peace officers FR
Pine valley Parade - Tin Lizzies 7 a.m.
Pine valley Parade - Tin Lizzles 7 a.m. LOH SM 12 p.m.

August 2019

1 Director Staff Hamburgers 11 a.m.
3 First Ladies Luncheon 10 a.m.
Drum and Bugle SM 11 a.m.
5 Past Potentates 11 a.m.
8 Director Staff hamburgers 11 a.m.
9 TGIF Casual Lunch the 3 "B"s
10 Honored Ladies 9:30 a.m.
13 Staff SM
Greeters
Northern Sinaloa SM 7 p.m.
15-17 RV Club Outing - Canyon Country
15 Directors Staff Hamburgers 11 a.m.
RB Club DM 5:30 p.m.
Yacht Club SM 5:30 p.m.
Culiacan SM 7 p.m.
17 Islanders SM 12 p.m.
Past Masters Shrine Club 6:30 p.m.
20
21 Cigar Club SM 7 p.m.
22 Directors Staff Hamburegers 11 a.m.
24 . Past Masters Hillbilly Wedding 5:30 p.m.
26 Divan BOD Meeting
27 Officers Council
29 Mexicali Clinic
Directors Staff Hamburgers
Directors ofair Hamburgers

Potentate's Message Eugene "Gene" Yee



Hello, Nobles and ladies, and welcome to July. We have had a busy first half of the Shrine year and now launch into the second half of this Shrine year. What a busy time everyone has had. Your Imperial Representatives have just returned from representing you at the at the

Imperial Sessions. We met daily with the other representatives and discussed and voted on the business of our fraternity and of the Shriners Hospitals. In the evenings, we met with our counterparts

and exchanged ideas and experiences. It was a full week.

Looking back, we all have experiences these first six months, with fond memories of meetings, getting together for fraternal friendship, fundraising, and getting to know one another better as well as catch up with friends and families. The parades were fun, and we had a chance to show the fez! Thanks to a lot of you who willingly step up and take roles that help keep Al Bahr Strong. Here are a few "for instances." Mike George was a major help in multiple aspects of the Tierrasanta parade. Eddie Gonzalez stepped up to take on being Commandant from Assistant when Alberto Castillo relocated due to new employment. Thomas Vergne has stepped in as Assistant Commandant to backfill Eddie's promotion to Commandant. The Honored Ladies will begin assisting by making fraternal calls to Nobles. Jose Alfonso Aguilar Calderone agreed to help as Social Media Director. Robert Dockery accepted President of the Director's Staff when Peter Krickhuhn stepped up and was elected Assistant Rabban.

Shriners Hospitals has just launched its first-time-ever National Patient Acquisition Campaign. As a multimedia effort, the Hospitals are using focused research to reach "Millennial Moms". This phase is a six month pilot program launched in 14 Shriners Hospitals markets. It is titled The "Most Amazing Care Anywhere," and includes a mix of media including three stunning 30 second commercials, print, billboards, and social and digital media. The message is that Shriners Hospitals are an outstanding choice for their child's orthopaedic care. Before this, each Hospital location was responsible for its own acquisition marketing, with limited resources and budget. These are exciting times!

The Board of Directors of Al Bahr recommended, and the Nobility voted to reallocate shed usage to reflect our current needs. Equipment and items we no longer use will be sold or stored in a central location. A potential shed rental revenue stream for the vacated space is anticipated. Thanks to the Units and Clubs, and to our Recorder and Building Manager John Harris, for all of their reallocation efforts to make us more viable. Special thanks go to Illustrious Sir Don Wierman who undertook the multiyear study that culminated in the recommendations for reallocation, which were agreed to by various Units and clubs, so no one is without a home in the sheds area. Units and Clubs are encouraged to use the main building for your stated meetings and events. Come home to the Red Fez Room for your meeting space. Call the office to reserve your space and time. Please give at least a few weeks notice, so scheduling can accommodate your needs and we can allocate staff to be there for your needs and to secure the facility.

These next six months of this Shrine year will continue with activities and meetings that allow us to get together as Shriners and friends. The July 12 stated meeting, which will be chaired by Noble Chino Torres, honors all the ladies of Al Bahr. It is with the acquiescence of the ladies that we are allowed to play in the Shrine Sand Box, and they stand behind us and support all of our efforts, fundraising, and fraternal. This support is much required for ongoing success, and they never ask for a thing. They truly are, to paraphrase my theme song, "The Wind Beneath our Wings". It is only fitting and proper, that we recognize and honor their ongoing efforts that make Al Bahr Strong. Looking forward, the September 13 stated meeting honors the Scottish Rite and our friends and brothers in that concordant body. Many of us are joint members of both, so in some ways, our ladies support us there too!

Enjoy the sunshine, summer, and song. I believe that music is the voice of our soul, and it needs to be heard. It is from whence comes many of our fraternal friendships and that spirit of giving that we all continue to exude every day.

JUST A NOTE!

Are you receiving the Al Bahr-O-Meter via email? If not, please contact the Shrine office at 858/292-0092 to update your email address with us. Hard copies are still being mailed out to those that have requested them.

Be on the lookout!! The 2020 Dues Notices will be mailed out from Shrine Headquarters at the end of August. Once you have paid, they will be mailing out the 2020 stickers within 2 - 3 weeks.

AFFEW STEPPEN



Chaplain's Message - Greg Maizlish

On June 1, 2019, while on an overnight business trip to the San Francisco Bay Area to discuss a collaborative litigation project with one of my oldest and dearest friends, a college and law school classmate, I fell down a flight of stairs in the backyard of an AirBNB in the charming hamlet of Saratoga, California.

After striking the back of my cranium on the landing, my right arm was pinned underneath my torso. It took over an hour for my friend, who is deaf in one ear, to hear moaning and groaning sufficient to alert him for the need of paramedics. Upon their response, it quickly became apparent that the injuries were of some moment and consequence. Five fractured right ribs, a compound fracture of the right elbow, and a compound distal fracture of the right humerus. At the urgent care facility where paramedics initially effectuated transport, a number of surgical hospital facilities were offered. The list did not include Stanford Health Care hospital; my ultimate choice. After waiting until 6:00 a.m. June 5, 2019, space became available in their orthopedic trauma center for a four hour long effective surgical procedure involving multiple titanium plates and screws. After physical and vocational therapy on June 6, 2019, I was discharged from Stanford hospital at 11:00 a.m. on June 7, 2019 with too much pain and too little effective pain medication. Thank you most kindly to the many members of the Al Bahr Shrine Family for all the wishes of a speedy and full recovery.

I am indeed fortunate to have Lady Gretchen Elizabeth Ainsworth in my life. She is my very best friend and greatest love. Her care is loving and the product of our lifetime of love. She sees to all of my needs with good humor and I am lost without her.

The healing process requires spiritual nourishment just as it does nutritional, recuperative, rehabilitative, restorative regeneration and a combination of rest and sleep. At a time of allowing the body to welcome back health, faith and prayer are invaluable and indispensable. HaShem is good and wants good.

As we prepare to observe the 243rd anniversary of the Independence of the greatest Country in the history of humankind, it is particularly appropriate to acknowledge that freedom of religion is a core value in common with the vision of the Founding Fathers and the Craft of Freemasonry. While it is true that only nine of the fifty eight signatories of the Declaration of Independence were in fact Freemasons, it is just as true as they were men of faith, prayer and worship. Bless you and bless the United States of America.



HATE KIRSHER COMMITTEE

Sunshine Committee Report

In consideration of recently enacted Federal regulations, we are unable to provide full information on our ill and indisposed members. Please keep these nobles in your prayers Should you wish to contact one

Arney, Fred	Galligan, Gordon	Johnston, Doug	Ramos, Roy B.
Bauersfeld,	Garsson, Steve	Korey, Arnold PP	Rosemier, Dennis
Richard	Hampton, Robert	Latham, Ernest	Schoen, Frank
Benson, James	Hodge, Carmi	Lipa, Joseph	Smith, Sidney R.
Burris, Alfred	Hoffman, Leon	Maizlish, Greg	Stanley, Morton
Condon, Howard	Hoffmark, William	Marbott, Hank	Sutton, Ed
Crawford, Jim	Huszar, Skip	Marks, Jack PP	Taylor, Bill
omingo, Bernardo	Kellner, Albert	Markson, Richard E.	Thorpe, Lewis
Dudley, Kenneth	Johnson, Johnny	Rafferty, Alexander	Young, Wayne

Please let us know of any other ill or indisposed members

In Memoriam A A A A A A

NAME	BORN	CREATED A SHRINER	INTO REST
James W. Gordon	5/7/1920	12/1/1990	11/8/2018
George Tsotsos	4/23/1930	6/13/1970	4/24/2019
Terrell F. Chambers	3/25/1929	10/22/1966	5/23/2019
Daniel O. Pepa	12/6/1950	5/31/2011	5/23/2019

A memorial contribution to the Shrine Hospital Transportation Fund has been made in memory of our members listed above.

Donations and Remembrances from our Members and Friends

~Shrine Hospital Transportation Fund Donations~

Luna Salim

In Memory of William T. Steils: Kathleen Y. Steils

In Memory of Marv Homberg: Dan & Zsi Zsi Potsdam

~Shriners Hospital for Children's Donations~

William Mangum

~Pillar of the Temple Donations~

Wilcox Estate

In Memory of Marvin Holberg: Sons of the Desert

For all the latest and most up to date information, refer to the website

www.albahrshrine.org

This site includes the online Shrine Calendar

THE ALBAHROMETER WILL NOT BE PUBLISHED IN AUGUST



REFERENCE DE LA CONTROLLA DE L

Mecca Temple Daughters of the Nile

Supreme Session was enjoyed by ALL! Now for the next two months and early September, A VERY QUIET time:

Aug.13 11:00 Patrol Luncheon, Unity Lodge

Sep. 4 10:00 am, Patrol Meeting, Unity Lodge

Sep. 5 10:00 am, Dancers and Pageantry Meeting

Sep. 10 10:00 am, Sewing and Chorus Meeting, Unity Lodge

Sep. 13 2nd Honoring the Queen Luncheon

Congratulations to our two new Supreme Appointees,

Donna Dedrick (Membership) and Jane Gerner (Goodwill Ambassador)

Antique & Classic Car Club

Our quarterly dinner was a success with a good time had by all those who attended. The next dinner is scheduled for July 25th and will be held at the Al Bahr Directors Staff shed. It's going to be a hamburger/hot dog cook out, in a casual setting, and we encourage you to bring your car for a photo session. Full details will be sent to all Club members but if you are not a member of the club please contact us. We would like to have you and your lady visit with us at the dinner.

Meanwhile, the shed will be open, as usual, on Thursday mornings for you to come by and work on your ride, talk about cars, or just relax with a donut, cup of coffee and good company. In addition to all of that and for anyone who cannot make it on Thursday mornings because you are not yet retired (we apologize for that) we will now be open on Saturday mornings also. We will be happy to help you with your transportation issues and have a wide range of technical knowledge and maintenance manuals to look up the solution to whatever problem you may be having with your classic or antique car.

We are doing a bit of work on the 1941 Buick so that we can get it out to the parades and other local events.

If you are getting ready to buy a new car or know someone that is and the dealer won't give them anything for the trade in, come see us. We won't give them anything either, but we accept donations or might be able to come up with a better deal. We are actively searching for something that can be used in parades, but will accept anything that we can fix up and convert to something useful. Remember, we are here to have a good time and enjoy each other's company, but our foremost goal is for the Kids. Bless you all and keep those wrenches turning. WETSU. (We Eat This Stuff Up)

Tin Lizzies

Well would you look at that, summer is finally here. The La Mesa parade in June was a great turnout. A stated meeting was conducted after and Noble Eusebio "Hondo" Hondolero was elected as the newest member "student driver" of the Tin Lizzies. He was so excited and eager to get in a car and parade with us that he misplaced his eyeglasses during our fellowship luncheon. All the while, we all enjoyed the camaraderie. Congratulations and welcome Noble Hondo! For those others who may be interested including our newly FEZZED Nobles, we welcome your interest in the Tin Lizzies and hope you will consider applying for membership in one of the most active units in the Shrine. We still have cars available and would love to see you in them. Looking forward to hearing from all y'all and seeing the rest y'all soon! Prayers for those that are ill or injured and wishing everyone a safe and glorious 4th of July. God bless America!

A-oogah! EisonBrown - President

Al Bahr Honored Ladies

The Honored Ladies of Al Bahr Shrine meet the second Saturday of each month in the Red Fez Room at the Shrine Center: July 13th and August 10th. Join us at 9:30 for coffee, snacks and socializing. The meeting then begins at 10:00.

Game Day is the fourth Thursday of each month: July 25th and

August 22nd at 10:00 at the Al Bahr Shrine Center. Come and play a lively game of dominoes and enjoy a delicious freshly grilled hamburger, prepared by the Director's Staff, for lunch. Hope to see you then.

Let's show our support of our Shrine and attend the Al Bahr Shrine Stated Meeting on July 12th honoring all the Ladies of Al Bahr Shrine. Social, 5:30, dinner 6:30, price is \$20. See or call the Shrine Office for tickets/reservations: (858) 292-0095.

Àugust 3rd is the Al Bahr Shriners Ladies Luncheon from 11:00 to 1:00, price is only \$10. The Honored Ladies hope to fill two tables. Come and join us. Sounds like it will be a lot of fun! Reservations required. Contact Beth Carter, (619) 739-3119 or Treba Scott, (858) 377-4039. Deadline for reservations is July 29th. September marks the Al Bahr Shrine Honored Ladies 40th Birthday! Happy Birthday Honored Ladies!

Wishing everyone a Happy 4th of July, the Independence Day of our great Nation! Have a happy and safe summer.

Don't forget Ladies: The more we get together, the happier we'll be! Alice Mansfield, scribe

Calling all Honored Ladies



Are you interested in meeting with other Shrine widows and maintaining your relationship with Al Bahr Shrine? Are you interested in having a good time? Are you interested in good food? Are you interested in a monthly game day at the Shrine Center? Join the Al Bahr Honored Ladies and be placed on our mailing list.

Greeters - Mike Randall- Greeter Secretary/Treasurer

Dear Fellow Greeters and other Nobles, Any Al Bahr member who is interested in the Greeter Unit is welcome to attend our Greeter meeting as our meetings are open to anyone interested in checking out our Unit and or joining our unit. To OUR current Greeters, we need YOUR participation!!! Please attend your Greeter Shed meetings throughout the year. Please make sure that I have your current email address. Please RSVP your attendance at our meetings, so the quartermaster can schedule enough food for everyone. You may RSVP me back at this email address... randallml@aol.com or by calling me at my cell 619-888-mike (6453).

Our Greeter Meeting are held bi-monthly, our next meeting will be on July 15th at 6:00 social, dinner around 6:30 and 7:00ish for our meeting. WE HAVE A NEW MEETING DAY FOR OUR BI-MONTHLY MEETING. IT IS NOW THE THIRD MONDAY OF THE MONTH.

I also have some bad news, we are losing our Greeter shed but the good news is we are combining with the Peace Officers Club, so the July meeting will probably be the last meeting in that Shed.



Best Shrine Hamburgers Served Every Thursday at the Directors Staff shed 11:00 AM - 12:00 PM Stop on by!



REFERENCE PROPERTY



The Past Masters

and
Hillbilly Clan 25
present



A Hillbilly Weddin

Saturday August 24, 2019
Al Bahr Shrine Center
Hillbilly Attire
5:30 PM Squezzin's

5:30 PM Dehitchin's 7:00 PM Grubbin 8:00 PM Weddin

8:30 -? Fiddling and Dacin

Git Tickets from Past Masters fer \$20.00

Paw caught dem and yuns ar gonna see a weddin!



Not Your Ordinary

Past Potentates Sunday Brunch

Come out for something out of the usual.

This is your chance to see the "old guys" working instead of supervising $\ensuremath{\odot}$



Join in on the fun and comradery that Shrine is all about.

When: July 21, 2019
Time: 10:00 am – 2:00 pm

Where: Al Bahr Shrine, 5440 Kearny Mesa Road

Cost: Adults \$15.00, Kids Free

 $Brunch\ will\ include:\ eggs,\ ham,\ sausage,\ carving\ station,\ bagel\ bar,\ and\ Danish$





Please RSVP to Arnold Korey @ dpote1995@yahoo.com by

July 17, 2019

This is a family friendly event.

Come one, come all!

Tickets available at the door

The event is NOT a fundraiser nor is it for event for Children's Shriners Hospital

Al Bahr O Meter needs your support Every month the Temple sends out nearly 1,800 issues.

Every month the Temple sends out nearly 1,800 issues. The publication and mail costs for 2018 was more than \$28,000. We are asking that you consider donating at least \$35 per year for our Dime A Day DAD program to help fund the Al Bahr O Meter. Your name will appear in our monthly Al Bahr O Meter and you will be assisting the Temple in continuing our publications.

Stephen Shultz 7/19 Ruby Nyberg 8/19 Winnie Randolph 8/19 Ralph Davis 8/19 Elizabeth Davis 8/19 Maebelle Haslim 9/19 Dora Nadeen Hanly 9/19 Shirley Van Ess 9/19 Bill Stokes 9/19 Revnaldo Cruz 10/19 Vera Plain 11/19 Madeline Giardina 12/19 Stuart Morpeth 12/19 Jim Zopfi 12/19 Verna Żopi 12/19 Rusty Seith 12/19 Joyce Seith 12/19 Nancy Merritt 1/20 Dick Jones 1/20 Bartolome Briones 1/20 Jim Crawford 1/20 Ed Sutton 2/20 John P. Harris, Jr. 2/20 Mary Schmid 2/20

Alice Mansfield 2/20 Betty J. Love 2/20 Frank Tremblay 3/20 Richard Mansfield 3/20 Bill Romer 3/20 Mike Randall 3/20 Charles D. Pickett 3/20 Hank Marbott 3/20 Norm Rentle, PP 4/20 Charlie Webb 4/20 Joan Webb 4/20 Ray Webb 4/20 Jean Anne Webb 4/20 Eddie Camerino 5/20 Gary Hornberger 5/20 Gene Yee 5/20 Ed Pangilinan 6/20 Charles Willibey 6/20 Tetsu Willibey 6/20 William Brovles 6/20 Dick Wolz 6/20 Linda Wolz 6/20 Jeanne Cohen 7/20 Dan Potsdam 7/20

PEACE OFFICERS SHRINE CLUB







SUMMER FIESTA 2019

Saturday, July 27, 2019 - Noon to 3:00 pm Live Music and Dancing until 5:00 pm

Carne Asada, Pollo Asado and Al Pastor (Pork) Tacos Rice, Beans, Guacamole and Chips ~ Quesadillas for the Kids! ~

AL BAHR SHRINE CENTER

Featuring:

Noble Mike's Cadillac "Frosty Camel's Milk" Silent Auction - Ladies Bake Sale

Tickets are available <u>NOW</u> \$15 in advance/\$20 at the door Kids under 12 Free



RETERINGUESED AND THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPERTY

Stated Meeting Notice July 12, 2019

Be it known that a stated meeting of the Al Bahr Shrine will be held on Friday, July 12, 2019, at the Al Bahr Shriners Center, 5440 Kearny Mesa Road, San Diego, California. The meeting will begin at 7:45PM

A dues card is required for admission.

Menu for the evening is Steak Dinner

The first 95 ladies to RSVP will receive a Free Dinner!

Call Barbara in the Shrine Office for reservations.

Dinner reservations must be made no later than July 10 at 4:30PM

\$20 per person NO TICKETS SOLD AT THE DOOR Aloha wear, with fez

Al Bahr Shrine Honor Wall Consider adding your special recognition or remembrance to the

Al Bahr Honor Wall

which is located outside of the Shrine Center as you enter the lobby.

There are many tributes and recognitions already in place and we ask you to consider adding your own special brick or large tile to the array.

Almost all logos and emblems can be added to your selection.

Please contact or stop by the Shrine office to place your order, (858) 292-0092





Virtual Mentor

Help Our Membership Grow

shrinersinternational.org
Check out this brand new site!

beashrinernow.com Learn what Shriners do.

shrinersvillage.com

A private Web Community for Shriners.

For more info go to:

www.shrinersvillage.com/Membership/VirtualMentor.aspx

Legion of Honor -John Gowen - 1st Lt Cdr

Noble Bob Salini.

Thank you for opening your house to us on the 30th. The food was outstanding! The next couple of months look quiet. We have the parade on the 4th of July, a Stated Meeting on the July 12th, and our Legion of Honor Stated Meetings on July 27th and August 24th. Enjoy your summer.

Nobles, if you would like the Legion of Honor to Present the Flag of Our Country at a special event, please contact us as soon as possible. We are starting to see requests come in from our brothers for their Masonic Lodge Installations.

Clown Unit

Half the year behind and half the year ahead, but as clowns we usually just follow our big red nose. Fortunately, we have had lots of noses to follow in our parades as of late.

It's clear all those who participate in the parades (especially those with rolling stock) each have their own purpose, but collectively it's about supporting the Hospitals.

The good news is the calliope is doing as good as it can be and has been ready to go for each and every parade this year! As clowns we are unique in that our rolling stock is another actor on our stage of spreading the word of Shrinedom. I wish we clowns could share the genuine appreciation people give us for the impact the hospitals have had in their lives. In interacting with the parade goers we hear two recurring remarks: "Thank you all for what you do" and "I'm so glad to see the calliope back".

Nobels and ladies, the "THANK YOU" is to all of us.... everyone who wears the fez, from the dues payer to the most active member, YOU are part of the change in people's lives. As for the Calliope being back... our valley is blessed with such recognition in parades, and the blood, sweat and tears working on the calliope along with the generosity of many donors who keep that big orange face of Al Bahr in front of San Diego County residents.

POP0



Come and Get a Great Meal and Raise Funds for Al Bahr!!

Bring your family!! Tell your friends to go and mention they are part of the Al Bahr fundraiser if they do not have a coupon.

When: Tuesday August 13

Where: Broken Yolk Restaurant 1560 Camino del Rio North Mission Valley

What: 10% of your check on August 13 goes as a donation to AL BAHR SHRINERS!!

Bring in the special coupon/mention that you are there for a meal with donations to Al Bahr Shriners.

Special activity: Join the Pote there for breakfast from 6:30-7:30! Special appearance by Popo the Clown, time to be announced!!

Come one, come all!! See you there!!

elgletelelelelendop) adale



El Dorado Properties, Inc.

Full Service Real Estate Brokerage since 1987 Commercial & Residential Management Consulting and Accounting Services

Daniel R. Smith, Broker David S. Smith, Broker Danielle Smith, Agent

State of California License # 0191169

619.283.5557 • eldpinc@eldpinc.com • Eldpinc.com



& Real Estate Broker

Law Offices of J. Demetrios Mellos III APC

Estate Planning-Wills/Trusts/Probate Business/Corporate - Real Estate

1901 First Avenue, Suite 300 San Diego, CA 92101-0311

Tel: (619) 696-3600, Ext. 1 Fax: (619) 696-7900

E-mail: jim@melloslaw.com www.melloslaw.com









Dependable Caregivers Assisted living at home

Licensed, insured and bonded Call for a free assessment

Adrienne Beck – Owner 619-421-1022 www.dependablecaregiver.com

STATED MEETING NOTICE JULY 12, 2019

Be it known that a stated meeting of the Al Bahr Shrine will be held on Friday, July 12, 2019, at the Al Bahr Shriners Center, 5440 Kearny Mesa Road, San Diego, California. The meeting will begin at 7:45PM and will include the reception of petitions for Shrine membership, committee reports, financial reports, and such other business as may rightfully come before the membership.

A dues card is required for admission.

Fraternally Attest: Gene Yeé John Harris **Potentate** Recorder

> Social: 5:00 Escort 6:15

Dinner reservations must be made no later than July 10 at 4:30PM

\$20 per person

NO TICKETS SOLD AT THE DOOR

Aloha wear, with fez

STATED MEETING NOTICE **SEPTEMBER 13, 2019**

Be it known that a stated meeting of the Al Bahr Shrine will be held on Friday, September 13, 2019, at the Al Bahr Shriners Center, 5440 Kearny Mesa Road, San Diego, California. The meeting will begin at 7:45PM and will include the reception of petitions for Shrine membership, committee reports, financial reports, and such other business as may rightfully come before the membership.

A dues card is required for admission.

Fraternally Attest: Gene Yee John Harris Potentate Recorder

> Social: 5:00 Escort 6:15

Dinner reservations must be made no later than September 11 at 4:30PM

\$20 per person

NO TICKETS SOLD AT THE DOOR



Officers Council Attendees / (OSI)

Visit our Websites at albahrshrine.org ShrinersVillage.com beashrinernow.com

Unless otherwise stated, all proceeds from events and activities are for the benefit of Al Bahr Shrine, its Units and Clubs & are not deductible as a charitable donation.

AL BAHR SHRINE 5440 Kearny Mesa Road San Diego, CA 92111-1303

Change Service Requested

Presorted Standard US POSTAGE

PAID

San Diego, CA Permit No. 68

DATED MATERIAL PLEASE RUSH



DEADLINE FOR THE SEPTEMBER ISSUE IS AUGUST 15TH

Honoring All Women of Al Bahr July 12, 2019







